
From: marie ag
To: Hudson, Janice
Subject: Re: Decriminalization
Date: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 9:47:44 AM

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Hi Janice - I would like to provide some closing thoughts at this meeting of allowed. Thank
you so much. 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Hudson, Janice <Janice.Hudson@Saskatoon.ca>
Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 12:22:48 PM
To: marie ag >
Subject: RE: Decriminalization
 
Good day Marie,
 
Thank you for your presentation to the Saskatoon Board of Police Commissioners, at its
July 17, 2021, public meeting.  The Board received your letter as information and joined it
to the file.
 
The minutes and video of the meeting can be accessed here.
 
As you likely know, Commissioner Healy provided notice of a motion he intends to move, at
the August 19, 2021 meeting.  Should you wish to provide further comments or speak,
please let me know by August 10.  Regardless, you will be kept apprised of the outcome.
 
Have a great weekend,
 

Janice Hudson 
Secretary to the Board of Police Commissioners
c/o The City Clerk’s Office, City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5
janice.hudson@saskatoon.ca
www.saskatoon.ca
 
If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. 
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.

 
 
 

From: marie ag > 
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 3:13 PM
To: Hudson, Janice <Janice.Hudson@Saskatoon.ca>
Cc: 'Jo Custead' <jcustead@saskatoonpolicecommission.com>;
info@saskatoonpolicecommission.com


